
Steel City Mennonite Church 
Mid-Week Connection 

April 25, 2017 
 

The Mid-Week Connection is being sent out on Tuesday this week. 

If you ordered Hoagies from the youth fundraiser, they will be delivered to the church tomorrow (Wednesday).  
You can pick up the hoagies from 12-2:30 or from 6-8 p.m. 

Good News Club, Ignite and Connect will all meet Wednesday evening (tomorrow) at 6:30 p.m. 

The Men’s Bible Study will be meeting on Thursday evening at 8:30 p.m. 

A GREAT devotional on YouVersion (free Bible App) is the 21-day reading plan, Financial Fitness.  This is written 
by Pastor Rick Warren. 

Pray for Rose Szabo as she travels to Africa on Wednesday (tomorrow).  She will be gone about two weeks.  Pray 
for her safety and good health. 

Reminder: the room to the left (parking lot side) of the sanctuary is now set up as a Prayer Room. Please make use 
of that room at any time. 

Time for Church Softball!  If anyone is interested in playing for the Church Softball Team, whether regularly or 
periodically as needed, or to keep stats at games, or to umpire, notify Guy (skifit@ptd.net 484-239-0846) & include 
your email & cell #.  

Are you ready for some…BASEBALL?!!  SCMC Family Night at the Iron Pigs is on Saturday, June 17, beginning 
at 5:30 p.m. with an all-you-can-eat buffet at the Berks Foods Picnic Patio!  Hot dogs, hamburgers, fried chicken, 
pasta marinara, homestyle potato salad, coleslaw, bbq baked beans, potato chips, fresh seasonal fruits, assorted 
cookies and cold beverages.  The buffet will be served from 5:30-8:00 p.m. and unlimited soft drinks will be served 
throughout the event.  The game begins at 6:35 p.m.  The cost per ticket is $18 (the church is subsidizing $10 toward 
the $28 ticket) and children two years and under are free.  Sign up as soon as possible; tickets are first come, first 
serve!  Money for the tickets is due on Sunday, May 14. 

Ladies!! The last day to sign up for the Women's Banquet is this Sunday, April 30.  The banquet will be held on 
Wednesday, May 17 at Borderline Restaurant in Bethlehem.  The arrival time is 6:00 p.m. with dinner at 6:30. Our 
speaker will be Jane Brown on Healthy Christian Living.   The cost is $10.  If you would still like to sign up but will not 
be at church on Sunday, please e-mail Sheryl at scmcsecretary@aol.com.   

Attention Men!!  The Men’s Deep Sea Fishing trip is scheduled for May 20.  The cost will be $90, which will include 
the fishing, food on the boat (like prior years), and a tip for the mates.  We will be carpooling to get there - let Kevin 
Olsen or Pastor David know if you would be willing to drive.  We will be meeting at the Church at 4:45am on the 20th.  
Please sign up on the sheet in the foyer if you would like to attend. And men, remember to invite your friends! 

Meet for Weekly Koffee and Konversation at the Hellertown Diner on Tuesday mornings at 8:00 a.m.  Come and 
enjoy a great time of fellowship together! 

Next Week’s Let’s Read the Bible Together Plan:  April 30, Job 41-42, Psalm 149-150; May 1, Deuteronomy 1-2, 
1 Corinthians 1, Psalm 112; May 2, Deuteronomy 3-4, 1 Corinthians 2; May 3, Deuteronomy 5-6, 1 Corinthians 3; 
May 4, Deuteronomy 7-8, 1 Corinthians 4; May 5, Deuteronomy 9-10, 1 Corinthians 5; May 6, Deuteronomy 11-12, 1 
Corinthians 6. 

This Week:  Nursery Staff, Sue Reed, Jaylen Lesser; Greeter, Dave & Susie Kempf; Worship Team Leader, 
Robert Bergey; Ushers, Neal Kempf, Harold Lehman, Tim Walters; Children’s Message, Danette Walters. 

Please Pray For . . .  Phillip & Betsy Rhodes Fisher, as they serve in Morocco; Bart & Jessica Tossenou, and 
their work in China; Nicolas & Jennifer Haddad, serving in Lebanon; Those in authority over us (government 
leaders); Bob & Betty Kemmerer, Bobby & Britney Kempf, and Dave & Susie Kempf. 
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